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Dear Emmanuel,

Thank ‘'you for your further letters of & and 19 October
about fluoridation.

As you kndw, Gerard Vaughan is taking a close look
at Dr, Burk's evidence. I understand that you have also

been passing the material sent to me direct to Dr. Vaughan.

He is making great efforts to assess it dispassionately. -

Yours ever,

' (SGD) MT

Sir Emmanuel Kaye, CBE.




